
 

 

  
 
 

Project Information Sheet 
Traffic Management and Access 

A Traffic Management Plan has been developed by the Project to manage the interface issues 
between project traffic and other road users. The Traffic Management Plan includes the routes to be 
taken by project traffic to reduce the impact on other road users.  

Access to Site 

The Project aims to reduce the number of project vehicles using Adelaide Street by creating a new site 
access. During the establishment of site works, a limited number of project vehicles will use Adelaide 
Street to deliver large mobile plant to the site, which will then be used to construct the new access. Once 
the new access is created, all project traffic will enter and exit via Stirling Street. No debris or materials will 
be delivered or removed from the site via Adelaide Street. 

Notification to Residents 

The Project will provide advance notice to residents on Adelaide Street of the day and time that plant 
deliveries can be expected. When these deliveries are scheduled to occur, there may be a 
requirement for temporary traffic management to be in place (typically limited to several hours). The 
Project will advise residents in advance of any temporary changes to access arrangements.  

Safety 

If you notice debris on local roads that you suspect may have come from the project site, please take 
a photo and email this to us together with a description and the location.  

Over the next few years there is a significant amount of development occurring in the Hazelmere / 
High Wycombe light industrial area (in addition to the Hazelmere Hub Project). Heavy Vehicle (truck) 
traffic along Stirling Street should be anticipated by local road users. Road users are encouraged to 
be extra vigilant when entering intersections, particularly Adelaide Street and Stirling Street, and to 
allow additional time and space for north and southbound Heavy Vehicle traffic.   

Parking  

The project’s staff and contractors will park all vehicles on site. There should be no additional parking 
congestion in local streets for the duration of the project.  

Further Information 

If you have any questions or concerns, or would like to register for email updates, please email 
info@hazelmerehub.com.au or call 0408 875 843. 

More information is also available on the project webpage www.hazelmerehub.com.au and Facebook 
page www.facebook.com/HazelmereHub.
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